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It is essential that the Puget Sound be protected from all pollution as much as possible. Cruise ships
must be held accountable for the management and costs if their wastes. They cannot be allowed to
dump into the Puget Sound and further contaminate our precious waters. One of the duties of
oversight bodies is to recommend and monitor best practices for our environment. Please ensure
that you create conditions to protect our waters. Thank you.



